Royalife Ltd response to a report raising concerns over the treatment of Palestinian workers in West Bank factories
16 September 2008
Royalife Ltd sent the statement below to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following article by Kav LaOved:

- "Palestinian workers in West Bank Israeli settlements after the High Court of Justice Ruling", Kav LaOved, 23 Aug 2008: 
http://www.kavlaoved.org.il/media-view_eng.asp?id=1867 

Dear Mr. Lazala and Mr. Avery,
Sorry for last minute respond due to absence from office.

Indeed, the workers’ payment issue is now being discussed and clarified at the Israeli court, which prevents us from relating in details.
Since you are an international institution, we would like to state that the worker's payment is higher than the one in the West Bank or in the whole region. 

While Western Europe and the United States moved the industry to countries like Pakistan, India, China etc., with much lower labor costs, we tried to keep the textile industry in our region, enabling income to the people who live in the area.

Regarding the plant, all complaints are not correct. The plant is a very high standard sewing unit which has top work conditions.

The unit was authorized by leading international institutions. 
We invite you to visit us and see the reality yourself. 

Best Regards

Royalife Ltd
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